
 

*New Online Booking System* 

We have some exciting news to share with you! We will be launching our 
new long awaited online booking system in time to take ONLINE breakfast, 

lunch, afterschool and holiday club bookings from January 2020 onwards  

More information about the online booking system will be made available in 
due course. We are aiming to launch the booking system in December for 

all bookings for January 2020 onwards. 

 In order to move over to the online system we will need all unpaid sessions 
(up to December 2019) to be settled before the end of term Dec 2019. Please 

note that if there are any outstanding session payments, the system will 
prohibit you booking any further sessions 

If you are in any doubt about your financial position with Just 4 Fun please 

email or call as follows: 

Email: just4funschoolclub@hotmail.com  Tel: 07745808123 

Any credits you have either from cash or child care vouchers will be moved 

onto the new system. 

*Breakfast Club Session Prices* 

We have reviewed our breakfast club session prices and in line with other 
providers, from January 2020, the daily breakfast club session price will be 

£3 for your first child and £2.50 for each subsequent sibling attending.  

*Breakfast Club Opening Times* 

In line with our price review we have reviewed our opening times and we are 

pleased to announce that from January 2020 the breakfast club at both 
Stuart Road and Stoke Damerel schools will start from 07:45.  

*Request for toys, books and games* 

As we are a charitable organisation we would benefit from the donation of 

toys, books and games in a good clean condition for the children to use at 
breakfast, afterschool and holiday club. If you have any items you are 

kindly able to donate please take them to the breakfast, afterschool or holiday 
club next time they are in session.  A big thank you to all the parents who 

support us to remain able to provide this valuable service! 

From all at Just 4 Fun. 
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